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Fundraising from last year 

Thank you to all parents/ guardians for taking part in 
fundraising events.  All money raised by PTA activities 
goes back into school for anything required. If anyone 
has any new fundraising ideas please get in touch- we 
would love to hear them!  

What we raised last school year: 

- Scarecrow trail 2021- Raised £208 

- Christmas raffle 2021- Raised £387 

- After school icecreams- Raised £706 

- Sports day refreshements- Raised £52 

- Leavers disco- Raised £153 

- Summer raffle- Raised £701 

- Bags 2 School- Raised £199 

- Pre-loved uniform- Raised £325 

What the fundraising money has been used 
towards:  

School cabin, visualisers, reception play equipment, 
storage boxes and containers, pantomime refreshments 
(2021), leavers packs, sports day ice lollies for all pupils, 
egg competition prizes, jubilee bookmarks and santa 
gifts. This year the PTA funds have so far been able to 
cover the cost of the in-school pantomime, planned for 
December. 

Pre-loved uniform                                         

Unfortunately pre- loved uniform sales are on hold due 
to an issue with the roof where the uniform is stored. 
Please hold onto any uniform donations in the meantime 
and we will be grateful to receive them again when the 
storage is fixed.                                    

 

New volunteers to join the PTA are always                        
welcome. You can be involved in as little or as large capacity 
as you wish. The PTA communicate via a WhatsApp group 
regularly and meet once a term at the Brewers Arms. If you 
are interested in joining the PTA please get in touch by 
messaging the PTA Facebook page ‘Infor PTA Snaith Primary’ 
or contact snaithpta@hotmail.com.  

What is coming up? 

BUNDAY MONDAY 

Buns and cakes will be for sale after school 
on Mondays, please donate to your childs 
class on the morning of their year group 
sale date. All donations welcome, shop 
bought or home made!   

- Year 1: 26th September 

- Reception: 3rd October 

- Year 2: 10th October 

- Year 3 & 4: 17th October 

- Year 5 & 6: 7th November 

 

BAGS 2 SCHOOL 

A good excuse for a clearout! School are 
paid an amount based on the weight of the 
bags. Bags will be available in the 
playground prior to the collection dates.  
Please see details on the bag of what is 
accepted. Collection dates are:  

28th September, 13th December and 23rd 
February. 

 

HALLOWEEN SCARECROW WALK 

29th & 30th October. This will be a great 
family event for the halloween weekend- it 
would be great to make this a success. 
Please email: snaithpta@hotmail.com to 
enter- £5 per entry.  

Displays should be outside from 10am- 
4pm on both days of the walk. Maps will be 
for sale for £1 nearer the event (dates to be 
advertised)  

 

CHRISTMAS HAMPER RAFFLE 

Please bring any donations into school for 
the Christmas raffle (new products only 
please). Tickets will be on sale in 
November/December for the raffle. 
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